
CMA CGM introduces ALGA2, an additional loop in its EURONAF services 

Services Updates 

CMA CGM – Short Sea Lines Division is pleased to announce a new loop, ALGA 2, in our EURONAF 

services.  

This weekly service started in Barcelona on February 13th, 2025. It will focus on the Algerian market, 

offering direct connections from both Barcelona and Valencia.  

  

 

  

Fleet: 2 vessels  

Rotation: Barcelona - Valencia - Alger 

Frequency: Weekly 

Starting: ETA Barcelona 13/02 

  

Click here to download ALGA 2 service flyer 

Click here to download EURONAF services flyer 

  

Please do not hesitate to contact our sales teams should you need further information. 

 

https://www.cma-cgm.com/assets/public/documents/ALGA%202_0.pdf
https://www.cma-cgm.com/assets/public/documents/EURONAF_12.pdf

